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Dear Chipeta Families, 

 

For the 2023-2024 school year, we are asking for a flat fee of $25 per student to purchase school 

supplies. The teachers at each grade level will use the money to purchase classroom supplies and 

student materials for the entire year. The students are responsible for their own backpacks and 

the teachers will supply the rest of the materials. We hope that this will save our families time 

and money during a time when resources are so limited for everyone.  If you have any questions 

or concerns, please contact the office for more information. 

 

Sincerely, 

Chipeta Elementary 

(970) 254-6825 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  


